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UT Health San Antonio – Notice of Non-Discrimination on the Basis of Sex

UT Health San Antonio is committed to maintaining an environment free from discrimination in accordance with Title IX of the Higher Education Amendments of 1972, which prohibits discrimination on the basis of sex in education programs or activities. Visit the UT Health San Antonio Title IX Office website for more information about the University’s Notice of Non-Discrimination on the Basis of Sex and the Sexual Misconduct Policy HOP 4.2.2. For questions, to submit a report, or file a complaint regarding sex discrimination or sexual misconduct/sexual harassment, contact: 

Dr. John Kaulfus, Title IX Coordinator 
Email: 		TitleIX@uthscsda.edu
Phone: 	(210) 450- 8131
Website:	https://students.uthscsa.edu/titleix/

The UT Health San Antonio Compliance Hotline is a confidential hotline available 24/7 for anonymous reporting.
Online: Compliance Hotline
Phone: 1-877-507-7317
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